February 1, 2000
Edward L. Mitchell
101 Lorentz St.
Alliance, OH 44601
Dear Dr. Mitchell,
Thank you for your generous contribution to the WTS endowment fund. To the best of my
knowledge, we failed to receive the check you sent in September. Ifit surfaces, I will return it to
you. With your latest check, we have $1,000.00 in the endowment fund.
Again, thank you for your generosity.

Sincerely,

William Kostlevy
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